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Reminder - International Travel 

 

Dear Travel Customers,  
 
This is a reminder for anyone planning international travel for USF Business. 
 
Please visit this link https://www.usf.edu/coronavirus/returning-to-
campus/travel.aspx to ensure you are following USF COVID 19 Task Force 
requirements and also for a link to the latest CDC guidance.  
 
Sheraine Araujo  
Assistant Controller 
University Controller’s Office, Payment Services - Travel 
University of South Florida  
Tampa Campus 
813-974-5672 
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